Town of Collins Public Library Board of Trustees – Safety Committee Meeting

Minutes: Tuesday July 14, 2020, at 6 pm

Via GoToMeeting: Present: Director Abbie Barten-McGowan, President Holly Martindale, Trustees Rob Gaylord, Barbara Ferro.

- 1. President Holly Martindale called the meeting to order at 6:00 PM.
- 2. There were no updates to the Safety or Reopening plans at this time. The committee discussed how the Safety Plan was working as the library was open to the public. Director Barten-McGowan said that she was very comfortable with how things were going, and the patrons were happy to visit the library, and there have been very few incidents with patrons not wishing to comply with facial coverings and social distancing. The committee plans to meet again in two weeks, if not sooner, to review the plan again.
- 5. The meeting was adjourned at 6:10 PM.

Respectfully submitted, Abigail Barten-McGowan, Director